TRURO CEMETERY MINUTES

January 21 2014

Present: Bob Masson, Elizabeth Haskell and Arthur Staff

The secretary minutes were distributed, read and accepted. The end of the year report was distributed also the activity report. The end of the year financial report was read and explained. All reports were accepted. A motion was made to explore the feasibility to install a fence along Aldrich Road and accepted. There have been several deaths of town residents: Barry Wartenburg, Gary Ormsby, Cindy and John Worthington.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00. The next meeting will be February $18^{\rm th}$

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Haskell, secretary

Robert Masson, Chairman

Arthur Staff, historian